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Previously: 
 1. A Request for Information proposal was developed and publicized to line up 
what Broadband providers are interested in providing service to our 
neighborhood. 
2.  A new General Milestone Schedule was posted on the North Davis Meadows 
Community Service Area section of the Yolo County website. 
 
 
What’s New: 
 1. West Yost will have the Plans, Specifications, Estimate for our project 65% 
completed in June.  
2.   A CSA meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 16th at 7:00pm at the Church of 
Christ, 39936 Barry Road, Davis.  Our project manager from Ponticello 
Enterprises will be attending the meeting, to give an update on the water project 
and to discuss our State Revolving Fund loan status. All neighbors are 
encouraged to attend. 
3.  Two Broadband companies have responded to our Request for Information 
proposal. It is expected that a third will respond by March 28th. The Broadband 
subcommittee will be reviewing the proposals. This topic will be on the agenda 
for our May 16th meeting.  
 
 
Next Steps: 
 
1. West Yost will have 100% of the Plans, Specification, Estimate for our project 
completed in August.  
2.  Another Prop 218 election will be held in August or September for funding of 
the planned new domestic supply system. 
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